
 

 

 
  
 
 

 

The Town of Wabush wishes to advise residents of 
Gilbert Street that they MAY lose water commencing 
at 8 a.m. on Tuesday, July 7th, 2020. 
 
The Town apologizes for any inconvenience this may 
cause and will restore water as soon as possible.  
 
  

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

          

P.O. Box 190, 15 Whiteway Drive 

Wabush, NL

A0R 1B0 

Tel: (709) 282-5696 

Fax: (709) 282-5142 
 

http://www.labradorwest.com/

